
MAKE A DIFFFERENCE 
 
Running for office is a big commitment and responsibility.  Local 
elections are where it starts. The impact of the decisions and actions of 
local office holders is felt by each of us every day, not always in a good 
way.  Making a difference means showing up and running on a local 
level. Opportunities to move things in a different direction are coming 
up quickly!  Local elections are coming up for Wasilla, Palmer and the 
Mat-Su Borough.   
 
Mat-Su Borough, Tuesday, November 4, 2025  

3 Assembly District positions 
3 School Board positions 

Filing packets will be available starting Wednesday, August 13 
at 8 AM but can’t be filed until the Filing Period opens at 8 AM 
on Monday, August 18, 2025.  Filing closes at 5 PM on Friday, 
August 29, 2025.  Filing forms are to be turned into the 
Borough Clerk’s Office at 350 Dahlia Ave., Palmer, Alaska during 
that period. 
Forms can be obtained at the Clerk’s Office or downloaded at 
www.matsugov.us/elections  
Contact Clerk’s Office at 907-861-8683 for additional 
information. 
 
Additionally, there are vacancies on Mat-Su Borough Boards, 
Commissions and Service Areas. There are currently 11 
vacancies on Commissions and Boards and 3 Service Area 
vacancies. 
If you are interested in applying and are a registered voter of 
the Mat-Su Borough, call the Clerk’s Office at 907-861-8683 or 
visit the website www.matsugov.us/boards for an application. 
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